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Grays Hill Boat Landing Closed  
Until Further Notice 

 
The Grays Hill Boat Landing, 395 Clarendon Road, will be closed starting today 
until further notice for public safety purposes.  A complete list of Beaufort County 
Public Boat Landings can be found here.  An update will be posted when the boat 
landing reopens.  
 
For more information, call the Beaufort County Public Works Department at 843-
255-2800. 
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